Rally for all advocates concerned about seclusion and restraint of kids with disabilities in our public schools!
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Tuesday, February 21st at 1:00 PM.
ROOM 159-S in the State Capitol Building
Press conference & Rally to promote HB 2444! 

House Bill 2444 which would require minimum standards of proper treatment of students with disabilities when seclusion and restraint becomes necessary will die in the House of Representatives; Thursday, February 23rd, unless it is taken up by the House as a whole and passed out favorably to the Senate by then.  See attached fact sheet for more information.

The Big Tent Coalition is planning a media event on Tuesday at 1:00 at the Statehouse. This bill is very important and represents years of effort to get to this point.  We really must make every effort to apply pressure to get this bill passed this year.  We owe it to the families and students with disabilities in our state to ensure there are minimum standards for this kind of treatment of school kids.

Please call Mike Oxford at 785.224.3865 to let us know you will be attending.   OR email Rocky Nichols at rocky@drckansas.org if you can attend.   We would like a head count, please.
If you or any parents or students with disabilities want to speak, let us know ASAP!  We know this is very short notice, but please pull out the stops. Our kids with disabilities and their families need and deserve this legislation to become law!
